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IMMEDIATE ACTION LETTER
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MAY 231983

Docket No. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

As a result of a physical security inspection conducted on May 12-15,
19-20, 1980, certain matters of concern were discussed during a telephone
conversation on May 23, 1980, between Messrs. N. Wandke, R. Smith and
J. Roulo of your staff and Messrs. J. Donahue and T. Madeda of this office,
relating to implementation of certain sections of your approved security

!plan. '

With regard to these matters, it is our understanding that you will take
the actions outlined in the enclosure to this letter. If your understand- |

,

ing of planned actions is not in accordance with the enclosure to this
|letter, please contact this office immediately.
1The enclosure to this letter is withheld from public disclosure pursuant

to Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Part 2.790(d).

Sincerely,

James G. Keppler
Director

Enclosure: Appendix A
(2.790(d) Information) |

cc w/ encl:
Mr. D. L. Peoples, Director

of Nuclear Licensing
Mr. N. Wandke, Plant

Superintendent
Ce:: tral Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b ATTACHMENT CONTAINS

10 CFR 2.790 (d) INFORMAT10N
cc w/o enc 1:
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Local PDR
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